
2022 Little Blue Engine 
Art Show and Carnival

When: Saturday, April 30th from 10:30 am to 2 pm
Where: First Presbyterian Preschool & Online  

What is Art Show?

Art Show is the Preschool’s annual fundraiser. 
This year’s Art Show is extra special as the 
school celebrates 40 years!

Your families first train stop will be a viewing 
of your child’s individual artistic creation 
displayed outdoors across the 
preschool grounds. Teachers 
will act as your conductor 
guiding you through the art 
show. 

Your second stop will be the 
Little Blue Engine Carnival, 
which is filled with fun for the 
whole family including 
activities like pony rides, train 
rides, games galore, delicious BBQ, sweet treats 
and much more!

Take a stop and view silent auction items 
including an opportunity to have a birthday 
party on the magical First Pres playground, 
beautiful art pieces each class will have made 
with local artists, unique professional artwork 
and other baskets. The auction will go live on 
Thursday, April 28th and will close Saturday, 

April 30th. The tuition raffle will be drawn on 
April 30th at 2 pm at the end of the art show! 

Where do the Funds Go?

Funds raised at Art Show primarily support the 
Preschool’s scholarship program as well as the 
continued enrichment of your child’s preschool 
experience, including continuing education for 

teachers, improvements to 
facilities, technology and more.

How can I help?

There are many sponsorship 
opportunities for the event. We 
need sponsorship support from 
community businesses and our 
preschool families in order to 
meet our fundraising goals. We 

also welcome any donations for the silent 
auction.

Additionally, Art Show requires a great deal of 
help from volunteers – seeking auction 
donations, setting up and taking down from the 
family carnival day. Please contact Meghan 
McCrory at (915) 242-3743 for further 
information if interested in helping.

Stay tuned for ticket sales and thank you in advance for your support!


